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 Memorial Mass & Dinner: Was held on January 16, 2016 in St. Matthew at the 5 PM mass. There were 7 Sir 

Knights in attendance. Pete Munnich, Pete Skinder, Bill Gulik, John Vlnka, Nick Bratt, Joe Tuccori & Gene Niewiadomski. 
Gene conducted the ceremony beautifully and reverently and was complemented by many in attendance. All the Knights 
did a Great job. There were many more knights and their families additionally in church for the mass. Consequently, after 
mass, we all went to Riccardo's Restaurant for a grand spaghetti & meatball dinner.  
 

 
Memorial Mass with Father Joseph Glab held on Jan. 16th. at St. Matthew accompanied by the Knights of Columbus Honor Guard 

                         
SK Pete Munnich                                        SK Pete Skinder                             PGK SK  Nick Bratt                                 SK Bill Gulik                           PGK SK Gene Niewiadomski 

 
                   GK SK Joe Tuccori                                          SK John Vlnka                                            Symbolic Retired Regalia                                                 SK Bill Gulik 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 



 
Free Throw Contest: was held on January 23rd, at St Hubert, in the gym. Dean Hoppesch once again 

organized this event and with the help of 9 or 10 knights conducted a very successful contest. once again, Eli Aldana led 
his age group and will move on to the next level of competition. Eli was last year's Champion for his age group. Knights 
helping out were, Bill Clark, Dean Hoppesch, Ton Van Havermaet, Kevin Thomas, Peter Stresino, Joe Tuccori, George 
Noonan, John Vlnka and Rick Froelich. 
 

 
                St Hubert Student Emma Morrisey shooting                              Eli Aldana last year's 9 year                          Eli Shooting with George Noonan & Dean Hoppesch                           Last Shot of the Day going in 

                                                                                                                               Old State Champion                                Score Keeping 

 
        Tom Van Havermaet nailing                              Bill Clark - Rick Froelich - Peter Stresino                                                      Some of the Knights that Helped out                                               Kevin Thomas & Son 

               a half court shot                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             and Photo bomber Rick 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Wolves Hockey Game: About 51 knights from our Council 6964 and family members attended the Wolves 

Hockey Game on Saturday, January 30th. at the Allstate Arena. Vince Wroblewski organized this event. The game 
featured the Chicago Wolves against the Rockford Icehogs (Blackhawk's Minor League team) 
 

 
               Father Deerhammer Bob Mills & Tim Figiel                                                   Dick Lambke & his wife are all smiles during the Game                  Hector, PGK Larry Arquilla and Bob Johnson enjoying the Game 

 
  Rick Froelich & his wife Nancy along with PGK Larry Bretz getting settled in                    PGK Ken Szott & his good friend Barbara Nies                                                    Jon Mucker & his wife enjoying the game 



 
                             The Debonair Bob Mills   &  The Suave Tim Figiel                       PGK Vince Wroblewski's Family                            Start of the Game Fireworks                    Vince Wroblewski's grandson at the game 

 
                       John Vlnka & his Beautiful Bride Joyce                                                         Our Name in "Lights" during the Game!                                                          The Game itself. The Wolves won 3-2 in OT 

 
                      The Beautiful Nancy and the Happy Rick Froelich                                                 The Crew with PGK Larry Bretz                                           Grand Knight Joe Tuccori & his Beautiful Wife Debra. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
St Hubert Parish: will be holding their annual spring blood drive on Sunday, March 6, 2016 in the lower level of 

church from 8:00 AM to 2:00 PM. Your donation helps to maintain critical blood supplies for those in need . If you are at 

least 16 years old and in good health, you are encouraged to please donate. (Those 16 years old are required to have 
parental consent).Give the gift of life and save 3 lives by donating blood! Prepare for your donation by eating well and by 
staying hydrated. 
 
To obtain information or to schedule an appointment, please contact Vince Wroblewski at vcwroblewski@aol.com or at 
847-891-2821 or call Life Source at 877-543-3768 FREE. Register online at www.lifesource.org  and use code ST02. 
Walk-ins are welcome. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Father George Kane: celebrated his 90th birthday at a mass at Church of the Holy Spirit on January 17th. 

Father Kane is a member of our Council.  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Holy Rosary Council #4483: Held 1st. 2nd. & 3rd. Knighthood Degrees at the Knights of Columbus Council 

Hall in Arlington Heights, IL last Sunday, Jan. 31 2016. Our Council had 3 men attain or advance in their degree 

schedules. Pictured below are Gary Seyring and his Son Brian, who both made their 1st Degrees and now are new 

members of our Council #6964.  Current member Angel Garcia, took his 2nd and 3rd degree. As a 3rd. Degree member is 



now entitled to all benefits & rights of our Council. A Special "Thank You" goes out to PGK Ken Szott and current GK Joe 

Tuccori who accompanied these men through their degrees. Congratulations to all! See you at the next meeting. 

 
                 PGK Ken Szott                              Brian Seyring                                 Gary Seyring                       GK Joe Tuccori             GK Joe Tuccori                       Angel Garcia 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Seminarian: Zel Salazar is the seminarian in the picture receiving this check for $500.00 to help offset his tuition. 

Chancellor Bill Gulik ran the seminarian raffle during this past year. Zel comes from St. John Church in Streamwood, Il. 

Bill reports that we sold $2385 in raffle books. $1431 will be the Council's share and $954 goes to the state. This is 

where the money came from to fund Zel's check. Great Job Bill & Kevin Thomas. Good Luck Zel! 

 
                   Zel Salazar & his family accept the "Big Check" from Bill Gulik, Larry Bretz,                 Zel Salazar receives the real check from Bill Gulik 

                                     DD Gary Zalesny, GK Joe Tuccori, Deacon Larry Smith 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Sup(p)er Bowl Party: Will be held at Church of the Holy Spirit on February 7th. The doors will open at 4:30 PM, 

One hour before Kickoff. The Cost is only $15.00 per person with Food served at Half-Time.  See the attached Flyer at the 

end of this newsletter. This "Wide Screen" event is being put together by SK Dick Lambke. Please support him, the 

Knights and the Food Pantry of CHS. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

St. Matthew: held a "burning of the mortgage" just outside of the church on January 10th. with 7 knights in 

attendance. 



 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Council Shirts and Jackets- New Order from PGK Nick Bratt! 
Brothers, 

 

I am taking orders for Council Jackets. This is a windbreaker type jacket with snap closures all the way down the front. 

They are the same navy blue color as our polo shirts with our council logo and number on the left front and optional name 

on the right. Price will be $32.00 for M-XL or $34.00 for XXL with names.  Price is $4.00 less without name. (If you already 

gave me you name, no need to respond). 

 

I am also taking orders for Long Sleeve Polo Style Shirts. These are the same as the shirt sleeve shirt -navy blue color 

with our council logo and number on the left front and optional name on the right.   

Price will be $26.00 for M - XL or $30.00 for XXL.  Price is $4.00 less without name. 

 

Please see me at the February business meeting and let me know the size (M, L, XL XXL) and the name you want on the 

shirt. Or you can email me (nbratt@att.net) with your order. 

 

Thank you, 

Vivat Jesus, 

PGK Nick Bratt 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Moving Day: Our Council #6964 moved out of the storage facility on Roselle rd last Saturday. Thanks to the 

generosity of PGK David Walters, we are now able to temporarily store our council's property in a spot in his company's 

warehouse thereby saving our council the rent we were paying at the Roselle road storage facility. Thanks David! 

 
                                    The Knights that helped us move    Loading up the Truck                                                                  Faithful Beer Cooler 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

mailto:nbratt@att.net


Women at the Well: The next meeting of the Women at the Well will take place at Church of the Holy Spirit on 

Tuesday, February 16th. at 6:45 PM. All Knights are welcome to help serve & participate in this enjoyable & easy event. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Stations of the Cross: will be held at St. Matthew on Friday, February 12th. at 6:30 PM 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Chili Cook Off:  The annual "Chili Cook Off" will be held at Church of the Holy Spirit at 7 PM. on Thursday, 

February 25th.. Knights will be bringing in their own Chili recipes for final judging and a winner will be named. It will cost 

you $7.00 to attend and eat at this event. Beer & Wine are extra. A Fun Evening being run by Bill Clark. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Need a Ride Program: It has been brought to my attention that if any knights, for whatever reason, need a 

"ride" to any of our business meetings or events, please notify me by email or telephone. We will try to arrange for you to 

get picked up and brought to our meetings or events by another knight. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

What If The Stock Market Tanks Again? 

  
With the Stock Market coming off a challenging 2015, and the continuing losses so far in 

2016, I want to highlight the benefits of the very popular K.ofC. Annuity that is available to 

you:   
1)  Minimum interest rate guarantee, credited daily (worth more every single day) 

2)  No Administrative fees, up front sales charges or annual fees.  

3)  Tax deferred, so compounds at higher rate while reinvesting (grows at full pre-tax rate)  

4)  IRA option - may be set up as an IRA or Roth IRA. Rollover also available 

5)  Guaranteed income for life (with annuitization) 

Safety:  Principal & Interest 100% guaranteed by the Knights of Columbus  

              (will never go down in accumulation value)   

► Financial strength of the Knights of Columbus 

More information, please call me at 847-323-0914! 
Pierre Zermatten- Field Agt- pierre.zermatten@kofc.org 

 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Our Next Business Meeting: Thursday, February 11, 2016, 7:00 PM. at 

THE SCHAUMBURG TOWNSHIP CENTER 
1 Illinois Blvd.  (Corner of Schaumburg Rd & Illinois Blvd) 
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